To: Forward Planning
Subject: Residents of 63 Fairfield Crescent
Date: 18 June 2024 15:18:36

** Warning External Email **

Dear Sir

We support all the representations by Save Our Edgware and Edgware Community Association.
The current form of Local Plans is not easily accessible to us to provide informed comments.

Also, the timeliness for reviewing and absorbing all the pages of technical information is unrealistic for us
ordinary residents.

Kind regards
Sandra and Cajetan Monteiro





